






 
 
 

Message from Mayor Bernard P. Carvalho Jr. 
 
 

Aloha! The County of Kaua‘i is –
Kaua‘i County General Plan. This document charts the course for 
our island for the next 20 years, guiding our growth and 
sustainability for generations to come. 
 
It is the responsibility of us all on Kaua‘i—
and community—to ensure that life here does not only benefit our 
own individual interests, but the overall shared vision of our island 
and its people.  
 

Since 2014, when the public process began, this has been an important goal and the 
driving force behind our Planning Department in its mission to update the Kaua‘i 
County General Plan. Now, after years of research and collaboration, we have a set 
guide in place to move us one step closer to achieving this goal.  
 

special Mahalo to everyone who contributed to this action-
driven plan, and I celebrate this achievement together with you. Mahalo to the County’s 
Planning Department and consultants, the members of the Citizens Advisory 
Committee, and our courageous community members for sharing your mana‘o with us 
all.  
 
As we move forward together in aloha, I see the Kaua‘i County General Plan shining 
bright  the North Star which guides us home. 
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February 2018

Aloha!

On behalf of the Kaua‘i County Council, I would like to express the Council’s 
appreciation to all who have made possible the completion of the Kaua‘i County 
General Plan.  The theme of the Plan, Kaua‘i K kou, represents the desires and 
dreams of our island’s residents, business community, and government leaders, who 
converged together to define and implement a shared vision for our island. Like the 
stars that once guided the ancient Polynesian navigators to discover our beautiful 
islands, the Kaua‘i County General Plan is our map to help us navigate Kaua‘i’s 
changing landscape and guide us into the future. 

During the process, one message was clear. The people of Kaua‘i desire 
urgency. Urgency for affordable housing, transportation improvements, economic 
stimulation, and major infrastructure improvements. As leaders, we need to commit 
to work hand-in-hand, and move forward on developing legislation to support the 
Plan and its vision.

Special mahalo and congratulations goes to the dedicated members of the 
Citizens Advisory Committee, who crafted the public’s input into defined vision 
statements.  The invaluable leadership by the County Planning Department and 
Plan Consultants to gather information through a unique, community-engaging 
approach, were instrumental in producing this living document that will serve as a 
roadmap for Kaua‘i in the years to come. Lastly, thank you to the Kaua‘i community 
for your participation in this process.

As we move forward, we extend our best wishes to Mayor 
Bernard P. Carvalho, Jr., his Administration, and the future leaders of Kaua‘i for 
continuing to honor this vision for all of Kaua‘i’s people and future generations.

Mahalo nui loa for your participation and collaboration!

Sincerely,

    
MEL RAPOZO
Council Chair, Kaua‘i County Council












































































































